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PRESIDENTIAL
HOUSING LAUNCH
PROJECT - NORTHERN
CAPE

The President of the
Republic, Mr. Cyril

Ramaphosa officiated the
launch of the Northern

Cape Provincial R1 Billion
Housing Project in

Roodepan, Kimberley.

Joe Morolong Local
Municipal Council

Members embarked on a
series of back to school
campaigns to assess the

state of readiness
throughout the schools in
various municipal wards.

BACK TO SCHOOL
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Manyeding Community
also saw a remarkable

development in its
community when

Department of COGHSTA
and Office of the Premier

Corrected and Elevated the
positions of traditional

leaders. 

The new appointment of
Director of Economic

Planning, Development
and Tourism, Mr Pule

Moseki. 

On behalf of Joe Morolong
Local Municipality “ We

welcome Mr. Pule Moseki”

NEW DIRECTOR OF
ECONOMIC,
PLANNING
DEVELOPMENT &
TOURISM
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INAUGURATION OF
KGOSI JANTJIE AND
ELEVATION OF
TRADITIONAL LEADER
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DRAFT IDP , BUDGET &
TARIFFS 2024/25
COMMUNITY
CONSULTATION MEETINGS

Community Consultation
Meetings were held in
various villages for the
Draft IDP, Budget and

Tariffs 2024/25 FY from 08
April -18 April 2024. 
Issues raised around:

Water, sanitation,
electricity, roads,
outstanding and

incomplete projects.

Joe Morolong Local
Municipality celebrated

the month of  May under
the theme “Celebrating

the 30 years of Freedom:
Building a Better African
and a Better World”. The

Municipality launched
the first ever Traffic

department, making
great strides since its

inception.

LAUNCH OF THE
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT
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The Mayor of Joe Morolong
Local Municipality, the
Speaker joined by EXCO
members and Councillor
succefully handed over
contractors of major
infrastructure projects to
the communities.

In Dithakong, the
upgrading project of the
closed Ground Consultant
and Contractor was
introduced.

The Water Supply Project
in Dikhing and Sanitation
in Eiffel and Klein Eiffel.

MAJOR INFRASTRUCTURE
HANDOVER HIGHLIGHTS
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